Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes for June 2, 2016

Meeting Called to Order

Flag Salute

Members Present: Paul Huber, Jeannette Cellucci, Mike Owen, Ron Meischker, Eric Meyers

Also Present: Veronica Fath, Acting CER

The meeting was opened for applications

- Robert Meunies application to use JFK Park on August 20th was brought forward but not acted upon. (No vote taken)
- An application for a Memorial Bench from Mike Kleva was unanimously approved.
- The application from Michael and Elizabeth Kull to use JFK Park on June 11th was unanimously approved.
- Charter Tech High School's application to use Morrow Beach on June 6th was unanimously approved.

The meeting was closed for applications.

Old business was opened.

• A discussion was had about the decision not to hire a ramp attendant and what the plan to clean the bathrooms and park on the weekend would be. Meischker agreed to talk to Wes Swain about the options.

New business was opened.

The meeting was opened to the public

Facility Updates were provided with no significant updates other than:

Senior Center

Work was getting ready to commence at the Senior Center.

Snack Stand

Squirrels had been removed from the snack stand

Kennedy Park

• Repairs to damaged playground equipment were in the works.

The meeting was adjourned.